November 2010

Another month has come and gone.  And what a great month October has been.
For the most part, the weather has been wonderful.  We have actually had “FALL”.

Our National Business Women’s Week was a great success.  Everyone that attended had a wonderful time.  Mary Lou Cassidy was so funny but she threw in a few words of wisdom.  My favorite was to always take time to do something that makes you truly happy.  Sometimes we get so involved with our job, our family and volunteering, that we forget to take care of ourselves.  My sincere appreciation goes out to everyone that worked so hard to make this event so wonderful.

The staff at the Petroleum Club did a fantastic job, so remember to say thanks the next time you are there and see them.

Now, November is here.  Time to VOTE, time for TURKEY and PUMPKIN PIE and then time to SHOP for Santa.

We will only have one meeting in November and that will be a program meeting on Nov. 10.  We will be having a local physician – Dr. Lori Adcock speaking to us about Diabetes.  

Have a great month! Don’t blow the diet too much, and if you are traveling, be safe.
Please let me know if I can be of assistance to any one.

Hope to see you soon.

Glenda Knox, President 2010-2011
Striving for Sweet Success

